
Cake Stall 
 

Here are the dates for the next 
few weeks……. 
 

 
1st July—Year 2 (Saturn) 
8th Jul—Year 3/4 
15th July—Year 5/6 
22nd July—no cake stall as 
early finish for school 
 

2010/11 Cake Stall Profits  846.65  
 

Due to allergies amongst our 

children and families please 

ensure that homemade cakes 

containing nuts are CLEARLY 

marked. 
   

Cakes are sold on first come first 

served and we rely on donations 

from parents, for which we are 

thankful, however we often don’t 

know the amount of cakes that 

will be provided in advance and 

occasionally may run out. We are 

sorry for any disappointment.  

Forthcoming Events 
 

27th June BagToSchool 

15th July—Leavers Disco 

Flitchgreen@hotmail.co.uk        www.friendsofflitchgreen.weebly.com 

Next FFG Meeting 

The Friends of Flitch Green 

(FFG) are a group of parents, 

teachers & community 

members involved in organizing 

events and fundraising for the 

school. 

Our next meeting is at 8pm on 

Monday 18th July 

 at the school. You are welcome 

at this and all FFG meetings- we 

would be glad to see you - 

please email to let us know so 

that we can keep you informed 

of any amendments! 

Flitchgreen@hotmail.co.uk    www.foffg.weebly.com   Facebook:Friends of Flitch Green (FFG) 
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Dear Parents and friends, 
 

End of Year Family Disco - 15th July 

It’s a bit of beach theme! Grass skirts and Hawaiian not required! 

Hog Roast and Buffet plus a Disco—should be fun—make a note in your diary, 

tickets are on sale NOW.  

No babysitters required. No need to eat before you come. A Bar will be available 

to purchase a nice cool beer or Pimms, The kids will be entertained by the Djs and 

their friends—what easier way to spend a Friday night? 

This invitation is open to all of the family, no unaccompanied children.  Our 

chance to say goodbye to the year 6’s leaving this year too! 
 

Bag2School - 27th June 

Thanks to everyone who donated their old clothing to bag-to-school this week. 

There’ll be another collection during the winter so keep hold of outgrown clothes 

at the end of summer, place them in a sack and await details (usually around 

January time) 
 

Another busy year is drawing to a close as our last couple of events take place and 

the school is winding up for the summer. Many thanks to everyone in your 

support of FFG and the events we have held this year. It has been a lot tougher 

this year financially for everyone so every penny raised for the school is very much 

appreciated as are the donations of cakes/raffle prizes/bottles for our tombola 

and of course your time. We are not able to run these events without the support 

of parents.  

 

Next month there will be more information of what funds have been raised this 

year and what purchases we have made for the school.  

 

£ £ £   Financial Update  £ £ £  
 

Current Account £ 957.98 School Savings Account £4284.28 
 

Please continue to support Friends of Flitch Green raise money for the school over 

the summer holidays 

easysearch.org.uk - search engine that pays us a percentage of the advertisers 

fees—no purchase required!  
 

Easyfundraising.org.uk for when you do make online purchases, access this site 

first, find your chosen store and shop as normal.  
 

Also, with the launch of the new uniform you’ll need new name labels, check out 

nametagit.co.uk where FFG earn a percentage of all purchases.  
 

Don’t forget to select “Flitch Green Academy” when using any of these websites! 


